
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Make your reservations early for the Winter MAGNIFICAT 
PRAYER MEAL on Saturday, February 27, 9:30 a.m. at Hillcrest 
Country Club when we hear Father Scott Courtney.  Father’s 
zeal for scripture and love for us, the sheep he shepherds for 
Christ, will leave you with JOY in your heart and the confidence to 
say “JESUS I TRUST IN YOU”!  Seating is limited! Register by 
Wednesday, February 17.  Send your $20 check ($10 for 
students) made payable to Magnificat c/o Tina Colgan, 521 N 56 
ST, Lincoln, NE 68504. Pre-paid reservations only.  For 
information call Rhonda Litt at 402-489-3819 or 402-525-6396.  

 Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
 

First Sunday of Lent 
 

February 14, 2016 
 

100 W Pine Street 
Kenesaw, NE  68956 

 

Parish Mailing Address: 
P O Box 407 

Doniphan NE  68832 
Office Phone:  402-845-2707 
Father’s Phone: 402-730-5262 

stanns@cdolinc.net 

www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 
Office Hours Mon-Thurs, 8:30-11:30am 

 

Pastor:  Fr. Joseph J. Faulkner 
  

 

 
 

CONFESSIONS: February 17, 4:45 – 5:15 p.m. 
 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS: 
 

Wednesday (17th) 4:00 pm Mark Armstrong + 

Sunday (21st)    9:00 am Fern, Orville, & Mark Armstrong + 

 

Through Formed.org, a person can access professional-quality movies, 
audio recordings, books and other programs that inspire and instruct. 
 Families register free of charge when they use their parish’s code.   

Please contact the office if you have any questions. 
 

Go to www.formed.org 
Scroll down to "Does your parish already have FORMED?" 

PLEASE NOTE CHANGE IN CODE  

Enter code "C3PQDN".  Press "Submit Code" 
Create your profile and click "Submit Profile" 

You are ready to learn and enjoy! 
If you have already entered the old code, you need to change it. 

Log in.  Go to My Account.  Click on My Profile.   
Change Parish Code. 

BEST LENT EVER 
Have you ever had a life-changing Lent? 

 

Maybe it’s time you try something different.  Sign up for 
Dynamic Catholic’s e-mail program BEST LENT EVER®.  

Each day you’ll receive an e-mail with a short video 
featuring Matthew Kelly and a member of the Dynamic 

Catholic Team.  Using Matthew’s new bestseller 
Rediscover Jesus as their guide, they will take you on a 
40-day spiritual journey to encounter Jesus – and 

yourself – in a deeply personal way. 
   

The program is free!  All you have to do is sign up at 

DynamicCatholic.com/Lent 

mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net
https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?REF=34ymUusoo-QekTlFXooyw0KLa1eBzI6dJSAyChY-3RHVsaEqrCHTCAFodHRwOi8vd3d3LmZvcm1lZC5vcmc.


 

 

 

STEWARDSHIP:  (2/7/16)  

Will be reported in next week’s bulletin. 
 

Adult:        $----  Weekly Budget:    $594.62 

Plate:            $---  YTD Budget:         $----        

Children:           $-----             YTD Actual:           $---- 

Building:         $-----   YTD Surplus/(Shortfall)   $----- 

TOTAL:                $ 
 

 

Thank you for your donation! 
 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THIS WEEK’S DIOCESAN VOCATION: 
 
 

Timothy Kennett is a Theology 3 student at Mount St. Mary Seminary.  
He is from Lincoln, NE. 

 

COPIES OF LENTEN REGULATIONS 
Can be found on the table in the vestibule. 

 
 

ALTAR SOCIETY NEWS 
 

Membership dues - $15, please turn in to Jill Kimle. 

Fish Fry Basket Raffle – baskets (value - $25+) need to be at the hall by Feb. 14.   

Please contact Mikayla Hurt with basket theme.   

Basket tickets available from Altar Society members & at the Fish Fry, March 18. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

ADULT EDUCATION / RCIA CLASS  
Tuesdays at 7:00 p.m. - St. Ann’s Social Hall 

Next Class – Feb. 16 

Learn what the Catholic Church teaches. 

Classes are recorded.  The links may be found under “RCIA” on the  

St. Ann’s website:  www.stannsdoniphan.org.     
 

KIDS AGAINST HUNGER    Tues., Feb. 23, South Central Nebraska Right to 

Life has scheduled a work evening to pack meals for Kids Against Hunger, from 

6:30 - 8:30 p.m.  at the old Hastings Junior High Industrial Arts Building at 7th 

and Hastings Ave.  There is a parking lot on the south side of the building.  Enter 

the door on the south side.    All area parishioners and their families are 

welcome to participate in this Corporal Work of Mercy, to Feed the 

Hungry.    Call Marge Koepp at (402) 418-8117 if you are coming.  In case of a 

weather cancellation, watch TV 5 and TV 13 or Listen to KHAS Radio.  Thank you! 
 

A Lenten Opportunity:  Experience God’s mercy more deeply during 

this Lent of the Year of Mercy.  Learn 5 simple “keys” to break the chains 

of emotional, spiritual and mental bondage and unlock the doors to 

freedom in Christ.  Plan to attend the upcoming 8-week Unbound Video 

Series which will be held every Tuesday at St. Mary’s Catholic Church, 312 

S. Saunders, Sutton, Ne. beginning Feb. 16 from 7-8:30 PM.  For more 

info., contact Fr. Holoubek at frbhol@gmail.com 402-469-2893 or 402-773-

5346 or Marg Noecker 402-984-4120.  Series based on the book, Unbound, 

by Neal Lozano.  
 

CCD NEWS 
 

PreCCD meets Sunday, Feb. 21, 10:15-10:50 
 

1st/2nd & 4th/5th grades at 3:45 on Wed., Feb. 17 
6th/Confirmation at 7:30-8:30 pm on Wed., Feb. 17 

 
 

High School after Sunday Mass on February 28. 
 

SAVE THE DATE!  Totus Tuus 2016 -June 19-24 
Please mark your calendar  

and plan your summer events accordingly. 

Ministry Assignments 

Sunday – February 14th 
Reader Bonnie Engelhardt 

Servers Preston Schnitzler / Dalton Smith 

Offertory John & Debby Krontz  

Ministry Assignments 

Sunday – February 21st 
Reader Shawn Gallagher 

Servers Taylor Riemersma / Liam Parker 

Offertory Josh & Kaylinn Nienhuseser 

http://www.stannsdoniphan.org/
mailto:frbhol@gmail.com

